
RV spaces are available for anyone interested 
in renting a space or upgrading to a larger 
size.  Contact Berkley Property Management 

for sizes of 
s p a c e s 
available and 
pricing. 
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N e w  p r o c e s s  f o r  o p e n  f o r u m  

C a l l i n g  a l l  b a b y s i t t e r s  a n d  p e t  s i t t e r s !  

We are in the process of creating a list of babysitters and pet sitters 
for our neighborhood.  If you are interested in being added to the 
list, email Jennifer Hayden at haydenjenniferL@hotmail.com.  Make 
sure to indicate which list you would like to be added to and whether 
you hold any certifications such as CPR. 

Visit our website, where you can join an email list:  http://villagesofwestminster.org 

The open forum portion of board meetings is an opportunity for members from the community  
to make comments or suggestions and share their opinions with the board of directors.  Effective 
immediately we are requesting the following: 

,In order to allow opportunity for as many members to be heard, please limit your comments to 
no more than two minutes 

,Comments should be restricted to the business and interest of the community as a whole 

,Comments should be addressed to the board as a body 

,It is our preference that comments be given to the secretary prior to each meeting in order to be 
added to the agenda.  You can access contact information for the VOW secretary on our         
community website. 

R V  s p a c e s  a v a i l a b l e      r o c k y  m t .  f e v e r  

Working outside this summer?  Remember to 
check yourself (and your pets!) afterwards for 
ticks.  After a milder winter, ticks are more 
prevalent this summer than usual.  One case 
of Rocky Mountain  Spotted Fever has been 
confirmed in our neighborhood.  James Pest 
Control treated our common areas this 
season, but please consider treating your yard 
for ticks.   



 

 

Personal Safety 

As many of you may know, our neighborhood as 
well as several other nearby communities, was  
recently the victim of car 
thieves.  Please make sure to 
lock your       vehicles.  Even 
better, pull them into your 
garage if possible.  Also,   
consider leaving back and 
front    exterior lights on at night or installing   
motion lights. 

 

Pool Hours 

In an effort to accommodate as 
many different schedules of our 
community members as      

possible, the board has elected to divide the pool 
hours for the summer as   follows: 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 11am,8pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday & Sunday: 10am,7pm 

Please make sure to sign in at the pool.  This will 
help us determine what 
times the pool is being used. 

Our next HOA board meeting will take 
place on Wednesday, July 18th at 7pm 
in the clubhouse.  All are welcome to at,
tend. 

Beginning in September, board       
meetings will be held on the fourth 
Wednesday of each odd month at 7pm. 

New members are 
always welcome!  
Check the VOW 
website for 
upcoming events. 

 

 G a r d e n  C l u b   

Do you have a story you would 
like to share with 
your neighbors?  
We want to    
spo t l i ght  t he 
a c h i e v e m e n t s , 
a d v e n t u r e s ,     
s e r v i c e ,  a n d    
announcements of 

community members.  Please send 
an email to:                               
social@villagesofwestminster.org 
to share your story. 

We Want to 

spotlight you— 

Send us your story! 

The vibrancy of colors as you 
enter our neighborhood is all 
due to the work of Barbara 
Shaal and her committee of 
volunteers.  This past Spring 
they spent over 38 hours 
weeding and planting 760 
plants!  A special thanks to 
J o e l  P a t t o n  f r o m         
Homestead Gardens who 
worked with Barbara to allow 
for the purchase of plants 
well under budget. 

Neighbor 

Spotlight REMINDERS 
VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED 

 

 

Interested in getting to know the 
regulations that govern our      
neighborhood  a bit better?  The 
board of directors is beginning to 
conduct a review of our community 
covenants and is looking to put   
together an ad,hoc committee to 
assist with the review process.  The 
end result would be a list of possible       
amendments to the covenants which 
would be voted on by the entire 
community at the December    
meeting.  Contact any board    
member if interested in joining. 

H O A  B o a r d  

m e e t i n g s  

We’re on Facebook!  
Check out the Villages 
o f  W e s t m i n s t e r       
Facebook page for up,

dates and announcements. 


